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4th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
This half term we are continuing to look at the four countries of the UK. We will begin with Northern Ireland and 
then move on to England. We will celebrate St Patricks Day a little early on 15th March when children can 
come to school wearing anything green, and we will make a vegetarian Irish stew. We will be celebrating St 
George’s Day also a little early on Thursday 21st March by making an English afternoon tea. Children can 
come into school dressed as St George, the knight who fought a dragon or the dragon! 
 
Useful dates and times for this half term: 
 

• The Year 1 door opens at 8.35am and closes at 8.50am, if you arrive after this time please sign in 
through the school office. 

• All reading books are changed on a Thursday so please ensure your child has their reading folder 
on the day and that you have recorded the days you have shared the books at home in the reading 
record. 

• PE is on Tuesday. Children should come in to school wearing their PE kit. Reminder that our PE 
kit is black tracksuit bottoms or leggings, a white T shirt and either a plain black sweatshirt or 
school fleece/jumper. 

• Library day is Friday. Please make sure that children have their library books in school on Fridays. 

• World Book day is Thursday 7th March. Children may dress up as their favourite book character and 
bring in a book from home to share with friends. 

• Easter Church service is Friday 22nd March. Parents are welcome to come along. 
 
 
On a final note, we would like to thank all parents and children for their hard work so far this year. Such a lot of 
progress has been made already and we are excited to see what the second half of this school year brings. 
 
Warm regards 
 
Miss Atkinson and Miss Bailey 
Year 1 Class Teachers. 

 


